

Notices Home

Notices from the school are sent home via email and sometimes with the oldest or only child. Each month a school calendar and newsletter will be emailed home and posted on the school website.

Phone Use

Our school phone is in great demand. It should be kept open for emergencies and for school business. After school activities with friends should be arranged ahead of time. If a practice or club is cancelled, or if something unforeseen happens at school, the phone is available to students concerned. Students are permitted to use the telephone during school hours only if they have permission from a staff member. At dismissal time, a telephone is made available to the students with staff approval only for the purpose of inquiring about their ride.

Messages

Teachers and students will not be called to the phone during class time except in emergencies. Messages given to the office will be delivered to students after the recess and lunch breaks.

Invitations

Part of our education in forming Christian community is to teach sensitivity to others' feelings. Almost nothing is more divisive in the classroom community than one or two children being left out when a party is being planned. We ask that you be sensitive to this. If invitations are given out to fewer than the whole class, please do so outside of school time.

Approved: St. Joseph's Parish Education Committee
Date(s) Revised: